
   

Will Crisp and Jeff Bergstrom 

Marshall Municipal Utilities 
Marshall Municipal Utilities Announces Employee of the Year 

MMU has announced Will Crisp as their Employee of the Year for the fiscal 
year ending September 30, 2023. 

 

December 11, 2023:  Marshall - Marshall Municipal Utilities has announced Will Crisp as 

their “Employee of the Year” for the fiscal year ending September 30, 2023.   

In nominating Crisp, Underground 

Facilities Director Grant Piper highlighted 

Crisp’s leadership and dedication.   

“Will is an excellent leader and 

employee.” Piper continued, “Will’s job 

management skills and ability to pass on 

his knowledge to newer members of the 

department are a great asset to MMU.”  

In conclusion, Piper said, “This along with his dedication to providing quality service to 

the customer and focusing on a safe work environment make him a deserving nominee.”  

Crisp joined MMU in April 1994 as a Meter Reader.  In 1996, Crisp transferred to a 

General Maintenance role in Underground Facilities.  Crisp was promoted to Maintenance 

in 1998 and again in 2007 to System Operator.  In July 2017, Crisp was promoted to 

Foreman in Underground Facilities, the position he holds today.   
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